
Resident assessments have been completed for Creighton residents within Phase 1.  Thank you for
taking the time to have this assessment and let us know your housing choice preference.  

We understand that each family is unique and we are ready to help you prepare for this next phase
of housing.  If you haven't already, please schedule your 1-on-1 meeting to go through the
qualifications needed to acheive your housing choice.
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SCHEDULE YOUR 1-ON-1 MEETING
Taja Page
(804) 584-0279
taja.page@rrha.com

 Sharon Ince
(804) 624-1045
sharon.ince@rrha.com

The Proposed Timeline for Phase 1 Relocation is:
NOW: Resident preparation for relocation
Summer - Fall 2021: Resident relocation
2022: Demolition
2022: Infrastructure construction
2022: Start new construction
2023: Residents move to new homes at Creighton
 

Visit the new website at
www.creightontransformation.com

2083 Creighton Road

HOUSING OPPORTUNITIES UNLIMITED (HOU) STAFF ON SITE

The team at HOU will now be on site at Creighton Court to work with the RRHA Resident Services
team to assist residents prepare for relocation.  Kaprice Williams and Elonda Harris look forward to
meeting you soon!
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/UtmTCv2r72UMWXlHyGXp7?domain=creightontransformation.com
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Visit the website:  www.CreightonTransformation.com
Email us:  CreightonRedevelopment@gmail.com 
Call the Information Line: (804) 780-4343
Quarterly Newsletter will be distributed by hand and via email.
Quarterly Community Meetings: July 28, 2021, and October 27, 2021 at Noon and
6:00pm

RRHA and TCB remains committed to open and transparent communication with the Creighton Court
Tenant Council and residents of this community.  Here are the ways available to connect:

TCB/RRHA submitted the
Master Plan for review as a
Community Unit Plan (CUP)
application to the City of
Richmond in December 2020. 
 We have been working with the
City departments (Planning,
Public Works, Public Utilities,
Zoning) to prepare the CUP
which was introduced to City
Council on June 14, 2021.  

In addition, we have submitted an application for 9% Low Income Housing Tax Credits to Virginia
Housing on March 18.  An application was also submitted to the Virginia Department of Housing
and Community Development on April 30.  Awards for both applications are expected to be
announced this summer.

SAVE THE DATE 
Quarterly Community Meeting 

July 28, 2021 at Noon and 6:00pm

https://zoom.us/join    OR    dial (301) 715-8592
Meeting ID: 982 6250 2968

Passcode: 23223
 

ONGOING COMMUNICATION

MASTER PLANNING AND FUNDING UPDATE
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